
 
 
 
 
 
              
 
March 30, 2022 
 
City of National City 
National City Fire Department 
343 E. 16th Street 
National City, CA  91950 
 
RE:  Sole Source Statement – G2 Certified Installation Contractor 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
The City of National City and its Fire Department plan to  acquire the Phoenix G2 Fire Station Alerting 
System (the “System”).  US Digital Designs, Inc. is the sole manufacturer and distributor of the Phoenix 
G2 Fire Station Alerting system.  As the manufacturer of the System, USDD requires all installation of the 
station-level components of the System be performed by an electrical (low-voltage) installation 
contractor trained and certified by USDD.  USDD certification training is designed to acquaint the 
installer with the special features of the System, the mission critical aspects of the System, and proper 
installation as recommended by USDD.  Installation by a G2 Certified Installer allows USDD to warrant 
and provide service and support for the System. 
 
Berg Electric and its personnel have undergone USDD certified training and have current certifications 
from USDD.  They are currently the only G2 certified installer in the San Diego / National City area that is 
qualified to perform the proper installation of the System.  The City’s use of Berg Electric for the 
installation of the System in its stations will allow USDD to warranty the System and provide service and 
support. 
 
Please let me know if I may answer any additional questions.  Thank you for the opportunity to support 
your community.   
 
Best Regards, 

 
DOMINIC MAGNONI 
Vice President 
dmagnoni@usdd.com 
 

US Digital Designs, Inc. 
1835 E 6th Street, Suite 27 
Tempe, Arizona 85281 
Phone:  (602) 687-1730 


